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August 30, 2010 
 
 
Dear Delta Colleagues: 
 
On behalf of the nearly 18,000 Flight Attendants at American Airlines, we stand in strong 
support of your campaign for unity, security, and respect through representation with the 
Association of Flight Attendants (AFA). Every Flight Attendant stands to gain when a union 
negotiates a legally binding contract with good pay and benefits for you. 
 
As fellow Flight Attendants, we know firsthand the challenges and hardships you face everyday 
on the job and in your lives – particularly during the past couple of volatile years. But without a 
voice protected in a legally binding contract, your wages, benefits, work rules, retirement plans, 
and jobs could be at risk. 
 
Now is your chance to take control of your career. By voting for union representation you also 
become part of an even larger united voice for Flight Attendants in our workplaces, in the 
industry, and on Capitol Hill. Delta AFA will be a member of the Coalition of Flight Attendant 
Unions. This coalition is made up of unions representing over 90,000 Flight Attendants at 26 
U.S. airlines. Delta Airlines will not lobby for your interests in Washington, but Flight Attendant 
unions working together will! 
 
This is your chance to secure a voice in your future – especially now, in this uncertain economic 
time. Never has it been more important for us all to stick together, to gain the security of a 
legally binding contract with industry-leading pay and benefits, and to have a strong voice in 
Washington to achieve the recognition, support, and respect our profession is long overdue.  
 
In Unity, 
 
 
Laura Glading 
APFA President 
 


